
Good morning Neighborhood Watch, 

 Over the weekend I was contact by a Neighborhood Watch Captain inquiring about a notice that 

one of her neighbors received. Please take a look at the picture provided and know that it is a 

scam. If you ever receive any sort of document asking you to call them immediately, please call 

the number on the back of your credit card that was issued by your bank or credit 

institution and verify that your account is in good standing. Never use the number provided on 

one of these slips or in any email that uses phrases like “security update”. Please do not call the 

number that was provided to you that may have been sent in the mail. 

 I often get an email that appears to be from one of my credit cards telling me that I need to 

update my information due to a “security update” and provides a “link” to log in. After 

examining the email I have found that there is only a slight difference in the email address 

such as a dot instead of a dash but that little difference can be huge. So when and if you 

happen to get these e-mails go directly to the credit card’s website and log in or call to see if 

there is any sort of breech or security concern with your debit or credit card. No one should click 

on any links provided in email. 

  

 



 

Deputy Jessica Hughey 

Crime Prevention and Community Awareness Unit 
Pinellas County Sheriff’s Office 
10750 Ulmerton Road, Largo, Fl 33778 
Work- 727-582-2847 
Jhughey@pcsonet.com 

  

 

“Leading The Way For A Safer Pinellas” 

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public 
records request, please do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. 

https://maps.google.com/?q=10750+Ulmerton+Road,+Largo,+Fl+33778&entry=gmail&source=g
tel:(727)%20582-2847
mailto:Jhughey@pcsonet.com
http://www.pcsoweb.com/
http://www.facebook.com/pinellassheriff

